
Creating a Better World Post-COVID

The International Authors Forum and FUIS, the Writers’ Union of Italy are delighted to invite you to an online 
debate discussing the effects of the current pandemic on the livelihoods of creators and what the post-COVID 
world might hold for us.

The debate will be held online via Zoom on Wednesday 23 September at 14:30 BST

John Degen, Chair of the International Authors Forum and Katie Webb, Director of FUIS will be jointly hosting 
this event

14:30  Introductions
14:35  Presentation of ‘Diario in Coronavirus’ by FUIS
14:45  In conversation with authors who contributed to the diary looking at how the COVID pandemic has  
            affected their creativity
15:05  Discussion with authors’ organisations across the globe on the future post-COVID
15:35  Concluding discussion about how we can support authors internationally; questions and contributions  
            from the audience
16:00  Close

Please join us for what will be a lively debate and give us all ideas of what the ‘new normal’ might hold and 
how we can make it better than what we had before!

To RSVP for details to attend, please write to athanasios.venitsanopoulos@internationalauthors.org


